
From: Trice Denny
To: kcool@keywestcity.com
Subject: Planning Board Public Hearing May 23, 2013
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2013 10:02:19 PM

Planning Board,

I respectfully request that Mr. Doucette's request for relief from
city code due to the income requirement be denied. The first
qualification in the city code is that a majority of one's income be
earned in Monroe County: "The household or person shall derive at
least 70 percent of its or his/her total income from gainful
employment in the county."

Granting waivers for this requirement dilutes the intent of workforce
housing, as anyone who earns a pension of some sort would then be
eligible - no matter their employment status in the county, and the
workforce who earn at least 70 percent of their money working in our
county would have to compete against that.  Granting this waiver would
set a precedent that would essentially turn Railway Condos from a
workforce community into a retirement community.

Please deny this and all future requests to appeal the number one
qualification - the income requirement - for workforce housing.

Trice Denny
Railway Condos
301 Grinnell St. #401
Key West
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